
 

March 13, 2024 

 

Dear Friends, 

As-Salaamu alaykum! 

Ramadan Mubarak to all! As we embark on this sacred month, I extend my heartfelt greetings to 
everyone observing it. Ramadan stands as a period of profound significance, characterized by 
acts of charity, devout prayer, and spiritual reflection. It serves as a beacon for unity, bringing 
families and communities together to partake in shared meals and revel in one another's 
company. 

I wish to commend your organization for its unwavering commitment and tireless efforts in 
serving the Muslim and vulnerable communities both locally and globally. Throughout the year, 
your dedication to providing hot meals and essential health services has made a tangible 
difference in countless lives. Islamic Relief's noble mission to confront and alleviate poverty, 
homelessness, and discrimination, whether in the United States or across the globe, is both 
commendable and timely. 

It is indeed an honor for me to represent your voices in Washington. Your steadfast faith and 
boundless generosity serve as pillars that unite us and contribute to the enhancement of our 
Capital Region and our nation as a whole. Together, we strive to create a better, brighter future 
for all. 

Warm Regards, 

 

PAUL D. TONKO 
Member of Congress 

 


